1234 Sample Street,

Local Gap/Walmart

Canada 

Dear Store Manager, 

I am writing this letter to you as part of the global campaign calling on Walmart/Gap to sign on to the Bangladesh Accord for Worker Safety. The Rana Plaza factory complex which collapsed in Bangladesh earlier this year killed over a 1000 people. Walmart’s clothing lines were manufactured in those factories which makes your corporation complicit in this gross violation of worker safety. It is thus incumbent upon you to take serious steps to ensure this tragedy doesn’t happen again. 

In the wake of this disaster, the Bangladesh Accord for Fire and Building safety was drafted to increase safety conditions of factories in Bangladesh. This accord is a legally binding agreement which was written injunction with labour unions and workers. It holds corporations accountable and outlines concrete ways to improve worker safety. It has been signed by over a hundred global brands such as H&M, American Eagle, Calvin Klien and Loblaw’s Joe Fresh. 
Walmart, along with Gap and a handful of corporations, has refused to commit to this agreement and has started the alternative ‘Alliance for Bangladesh Worker Safety’. This corporately regulated program is not legally binding and lacks the rigorous safety requirements of the Bangladesh Accord. Leading human right groups and NGO’s have dismissed your initiative as simply a public relations exercise. 
I call on you to stand up and take responsibility to end worker exploitation in Bangladesh. Considering all your competitors have stepped up to the task, you have no room left to make excuses. Cheap clothes should not be manufactured by jeopardizing the lives of others. If Walmart continues to ignore these demands, I along with fellow ethical consumers, will be forced to consider alternative shopping options. 
Please pass this message to your corporate offices. Walmart needs to endorse the Bangladesh accord and put an end to the abuse of labour rights. 
Sincerely, 

Your Name

Contact Address 
